
 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will 
be held by the Town of Batavia Planning Board regarding an 
application for a Special Use Permit by Muckdog Solar LLC 
for the construction and operation of an approximately 17.4 
acre Solar Farm at 2901 Pearl St. Rd. in the Town of Batavia, 
NY.  This land is zoned Agricultural/Residential – Tax Map 
#10.-2-46.11.  
 
Said hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 16, 2017 at the 
Batavia Town Hall, 3833 West Main St. Rd. Batavia New 
York at 7:05 p.m. at which time all interested persons will 
be heard.   Written comments will be accepted prior to that 
date.  A copy of the application is on file at the Town Hall 
for review. 
  
By order of the Town of Batavia Planning Board 
Kathleen Jasinski, Chairman 
May 3, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 


